Rosenberg Corey

From: Janet Nichols <janet@janbluesea.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 9:29 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Stop HB 2004

Please senators, you are our last chance to stop this. This will change how
landlords rent their properties causing a need to raise rent and become
harder to rent if this law goes into effect.

Renting will become more difficult than it is even now.

Lets get people back together and make adjustments that make sense.
Thank you,

Janet Nichols



